Patient & Family Advisory Council Membership Application





The Patient & Family Advisory Council (PFAC) is comprised of current and former patient and family members from a variety of backgrounds and towns in the Midcoast region. The PFAC meets every 6 weeks on a Monday. Meetings are generally scheduled around lunch at both Pen Bay Medical Center and Waldo County General Hospital. The chair sends members specific days and times. If you'd like more information, or would like to attend a meeting as a guest, please contact Michelle Burtis, Manager Quality at 207-301-8498 or MBurtis@mehealth.org.

All potential members need to complete an application. Please submit your application to the address noted below. You will be contacted once the review process is complete.

Name			
Mailing Address			
Street Address (if different)	City/Town	State	Zip
Telephone			
Email			
I am a Waldo County General H	ospital		
Patient		☐ Family member of patient	
I am a Pen Bay Medical Center			
Patient		☐ Family member of patient	
1. What area(s) of the hospital a Select all that apply	and/or physician of	fice(s) have you had interaction(s) w	ith?
☐ Primary Care (Physician Offices)		☐ Emergency Services (ER)	
■ Inpatient (Surgery/ICU)		☐ Medical Services (Laboratory, Radiology)	
Outpatient (Other Physician Offices)		Other	

2. Why would you like to serve as a member of the PFAC and what do you hope to accomplish?			
3. If you have served on a similar board, advisory council or community group (past or present), please briefly describe your experience.			
4. What skills, knowledge, and abilities do you have (career, volunteer work, life experiences) that will enable you to help achieve the PFAC's mission and goals?			
5. Any other comments, questions, or concerns that you would like to express at this time?			
6. If PFAC membership is currently full are you willing to be contacted at a later date when an opening becomes available?			
7. If you would like to include a resume or CV, or other information with your application, feel free to do so, but it is not required.			
Please send your completed application by email to: MBurtis@mehealth.org Or by mail to: Michelle Burtis, Manager Quality 6 Glen Cove Dr, Rockport, ME 04856			